
Please post. 
 

 
From: Angela Miller <achmcmhm@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2018 7:20 PM 
To: Maida Townsend 
Subject: Collaborative agreement and practice guidelines  
  
I support the removal of the collaborative agreement transition to practice and 
practice guidelines for nurse practitioners as outlined in the OPR bill. 
Thank you for addressing this important issue. 
Dr. Angela P. Miller DNP 
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